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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:07 PM
To: 'Nick Patz'
Subject: RE: Ambassador Report Delay

Nick, 
Please use this email to verify ACEH concurrence with the requested extension.  I'll update Geotracker shortly. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nick Patz [mailto:nick.patz@adanta-inc.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2012 7:04 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Ambassador Report Delay 
 
 
Mr. Detterman, 
 
Adanta is having some scheduling problems that have delayed the completion of the Ambassador report due to you on August 
7, 2012. Data was slow arriving and was not delivered until our geologist was on a previously scheduled two-week vacation. 
We would like to request an addition two weeks to be able to complete the report for your review. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this delay causes. 
 
Thank You 
 
Nick Patz 
Adanta, Inc. 
 


